
Hammond Elementary 
School invites you to 

Thurs. October 30th
6:00-8:00 PM

We invite you to join us to for a night of fun and 
learning, games, and takeaways!  There will be a visit 

from the Savage Branch Library!
Childcare will be provided for younger siblings.

Our goal is to share powerful strategies you 
can use at home to support reading skills, 
learn about strategies students are using 
at school, and gain a strong understanding 
of DIBELS data.

Literacy Night

Use the QR code or 
link to sign up for 
the sessions you 

would like to attend.
https://rb.gy/6zzjj6 


